## Dear Parent/Carer,

Our school is partnering with Manchester United Foundation. The Foundation is a charitable organisation that works with us to deliver motivational and inspiring projects to our pupils, with the goal of helping them reach their full potential.

You can find out more about Manchester United Foundation and its work at www.mufoundation.org.

To ensure that the safety and welfare of our pupils is properly safeguarded and that the activities are delivered in an efficient manner, we provide the Foundation with basic information about each pupil taking part.

This includes the pupil's name, date of birth, gender, ethnicity, attendance and basic details of any disabilities or medical conditions which may affect their ability to take part in the activities or necessitate special adjustments being made.

We may also provide emergency contact details if required. Any information we provide to the Foundation is securely held and used only for the purposes of delivering the activities and evaluating their success. The Foundation may be required to share statistics with their funding partners to demonstrate how their work makes a difference to the children. Personal data will not be shared with funders without specific consent being obtained.

All information is processed and safeguarded strictly in accordance with applicable data protection laws.

If you require any further information about how Manchester United Foundation stores and processes statistics and data please go to <a href="https://www.mufoundation.org/privacy">https://www.mufoundation.org/privacy</a>